



Severn River Falls to Big Chute


September 14 2023


We will meet at Tim Hortons on First St. at 8:30 am and carpool to the Big Chute 
on the Severn River. The drive is about 1 ½ hours to the drop out, after leaving a 
car there, we will drive a short distance on road #34 to Severn Falls Village where 
we will launch for our trip to the Big Chute. The paddle is about 8 km one way 
which should take about 2 hours or less. This a scenic part of the Severn River and 
may have the beginnings of some fall colour. Bring a lunch and water. Canoes and 
kayaks can be rented at Swift Canoe and Kayaks ( 705 538 0881) near 
Waubaushene on the route north on the #400. Check to see if they are 
operational in September. Guests are welcome and require waivers


• Remember to bring all required boating safety equipment


Contact: Carl Wintermeyer if you plan to go carlwintermeyer@gmail.com           
Cell : 705 443 9894
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